THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

November 29, 1974

Dear John:

We wish to thank you for the Air Force and Navy briefings to the NSC staff November 15-16. The briefings were outstanding and resulted in a clear understanding and awareness of the status of key programs.

Please express our appreciation to George Loving and John Nicholson for their important contributions.

Sincerely,

Brent Scower oft
Lieutenant General, USAF
Deputy Assistant to the President
for National Security Affairs

Major General John Wickham Military Assistant to the Secretary of Defense Room 3880, Pentagon Washington, D. C. 20301

MATTONAL SECURITY COUNCIL

November 18, 1974

TO:

BUD McFARLANE

FROM:

and Saturday.

DICK BOVERIE 2

Per your suggestion, I have attached a letter of appreciation which General Scowcroft could send to General Wickham concerning the Air Force and Navy briefings we received Friday

Regarding the letter, please note that "George Loving" is Major General George Loving, USAF; and "John Nicholson" is Rear Admiral John Nicholson, USN.